
 

 

To: Joe Nemeth, DCDR 
 Howard Sprow, VDCDR 
 Barry Rice, DSO 
 
From:  Paul Best, FC, 10-01 
 
October 2019 Flotilla 10-01 Report 
 
 
Flotilla 10-01 has been active in all areas of RBS in 2019.  As we wind down the year, 10-01 held 
15 ABS classes with 235 students taking the course.   
 
We participated in several area PA opportunities including, Azalea Festival Parade, Blueberry 
Festival, Safety Day events at area schools with our robotic boat, Coastie.  We have 
accumulated 226 hours of PA efforts. 
 
We conducted 275 vessel examinations thus far in 2019 and accumulated 495 hours of RBS 
support. 
 
Our operations unit has six facilities, seven qualified cox’ns, nine qualified crew, and nine 
members in training for crew qual.  Year to date, we have conducted 90 MOM patrols, 
accumulating over 275 hours. 
 
10-01 had two members dis-enroll however, our recruiting efforts have increased our 
membership from 33 members in March of this year to 48 at the present time. 
 
We look forward to increased participation by the members of 10-01 in the coming year in all 
aspects of boating safety. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Paul Best, FC, 10-01 


